

Website: <a href="mailto:www.haziakkhancollege@gmail.com">www.haziakkhancollege@gmail.com</a> E-mail Id: <a href="mailto:haziakkhancollege@yahoo.com">haziakkhancollege@yahoo.com</a> Mob:

Memo No.:

Date: 22.05.2023

From: Principal

## NOTICE

It is hereby notified that the Cultural Sub-Committee, under the supervision of IQAC of the college, is going to celebrate a cultural programme on 'Birth Anniversary of Kazi Nazrul Islam' on 24th May, 2023. Active participation of all the students and the staff is highly solicited.

Prepared by Alauddin Biswas